
   
 

January 19, 2024 

 

 

Fatoş Korkmaz, Assoc. Prof.  

Association for Evaluation and Accreditation of Nursing Education Programs (HEPDAK) 

Konak Mah. 858 Sok. No: 9 Daire: 706  

Konak – İzmir 

 

 

Dear Prof. Korkmaz, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that, following the decision made during the Asian and Pacific Alliance for 

Nursing Education (APANE) Annual Board Meeting on November 25, 2023, your application for 

membership representing the Association for Evaluation and Accreditation of Nursing Education 

Programs (HEPDAK) has been approved. 

 

On behalf of APANE, I extend our warmest congratulations on your successful application. Your 

representation of HEPDAK is a testament to the commitment to excellence in nursing education, and 

we are confident that your expertise and dedication will significantly contribute to our shared mission 

within the Asia-Pacific region. 

 

As a member of APANE, HEPDAK will play a vital role in advancing nursing education standards, 

fostering collaboration, and promoting best practices across borders. We anticipate that your active 

participation in our community will strengthen our network and elevate the standard of nursing 

education in the region. 

 

Once again, congratulations on your acceptance into the Asian and Pacific Alliance for Nursing 

Education. We look forward to a fruitful and lasting partnership and believe that this collaboration will 

contribute significantly to the advancement of nursing education in the Asia-Pacific region. 

 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our 

membership services at acine.apane@gmail.com. 
 

Welcome to APANE, and we look forward to your active participation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Sergul DUYGULU, Prof. 

President of APANE  

Department of Nursing, College of Medicine, National Cheng Kung University. 

NO. 1, University Road, Tainan City 701, Taiwan 

acine.apane@gmail.com  
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